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Threading a baseball – a 

popular sport in America 

Making bird nests 

Planting seeds for 

spring 

Painting eggs 

Exploring colours dying 

egg shaped cotton balls 

Green Group 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You! 

As the school year is coming to an end, we would like to thank 

you all for your involvement and support this past year. It has 

been a privilege building relationships and working with all of 

you. We look forward to the last few weeks and sharing some 

more special memories. We wish you all the best for the next 

school year, wherever your ‘Fantastic Futures’ may be!  

 

Dates: 

Last day of SmartKids: 20th June 

Start of new school year: 20th August. 

End of Year Party: This will be in June. 

Please let us know if you are going away early 

for the summer so that we can find a date 

most suitable for this event. 
 


